
Children entering or attending school in New York State,
including summer school and distance learning, must
comply with said requirements.

NYSDOH is not issuing exceptions for immunizations
because of COVID-19.

Health clinics and physician's office are open and are
taking patients for well-visits

Ensure that your vaccinations are
up-to-date to prepare for the

upcoming school year

Visit the BPS Department of Social Emotional
and Wellness Supports website for more
information on:

 - Free/low cost health clinics
-  Immunizations requirements by grade level
- Other health related services resources

Additional Resources

Why well-visits are important
- Assess child's growth and development

-Conducting a thorough physical exam
-Take a confidential medical history

-Check in on child's mental health
-Provide parents/caregivers with useful information about

safety, nutrition and what to expect as a child grows

Schedule Your
Child's Well- Visits

#CallYourPediatrician

https://www.buffaloschools.org/Page/1958

